This year has been an amaziné year at Lynbrook Football Club. | was delighted and thankful
when our teams ran out on the ground for their first game back in April. Delighted because we
actually had Lynbrook teams playing and Thankful because they had uniforms to wear.

It feels like a lifetime ago the first game and | can't tell you how much | have learnt in the 14
weeks of this season. The most important lesson that | have learnt is that football isn't just a
sport and that a football club needs more than just players to play a game each week.

I would like to give a big THANK YOU to all the parents for all the support that you have given
Lynbrook Foeotball Club over the 2010 season.

There are so many areas

Coaches

Canteen Assistants
Goal Umpires

Runners

Trainers - First Aid
Umpire Escorts

Water Carriers

Scorers / Time Keepers

I'm sure that | have missed something but if you helped around the Club THANK YOU, it is
appreciated and without your help our kids would not be playing football each week.

I'm sure that 2011 will be a great year at Lynbrook using all of the things that we have leamt in
2010 to grow bigger and better.

Go Lynbrook!!!

Kim Whitten
Secretary




